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Armed Robbery

At approximately 11:50 a.m. on January 15, 2019, two male suspects entered the Premier Bank at 112
5™ St E. in Northfield, Minnesota. One suspect approached a bank teller, displayed a black semi-
automatic handgun and demanded money. They exited the bank on foot with an undisclosed amount of
money.

The suspects are described as:

Black male, 30’s, approximately 6’0", heavy set build, wearing a black beanie type hat, black scarf
over face, teal winter jacket, black sleeves with purple squares on shoulders, grey sweatpants,
whitish/grey gloves, and a high visibility yellow traffic type vest. This suspect displayed a black
semi-automatic handgun.

Black male, late teens-early 20’s, approximately 6’0", thin build, black stocking cap that covered
face, yellow/black safety jacket with reflective striping, black pants, black gloves, and wearing a
dark solid colored back pack. This suspect also believed to have possessed a firearm, but a good
description of the weapon was not available.

Northfield Police Department is asking for any information on the identity of these suspects or any other
information regarding this incident. If you have any information to help identify or locate the suspects,
please contact the Northfield Police Department at 507-645-4477 or the FBI at 763-569-8000.

Subjects are considered to be armed and dangerous. Please do not approach the suspects. Contact local
law enforcement immediately if seen.
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